
January 11, 2005 
 

File Number 041266 
 
 
 
 
 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Dear Council Members: 
 
 The Deferred Assessment Board has requested a review for the maximum annual 
household income allowed under this program.  The maximum was last changed in 1995, and 
adjusted for inflation.  $20,000 should be the maximum. 
 
 As Secretary of the Deferred Assessment Board, I recommend the adoption of the 
attached ordinance. 
 
  Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
  Jeffrey J. Mantes 
  Commissioner of Public Works 
 
MLD:lk 


